
October 11, 2011  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: DVA Balances Review and Final Disposition Application 
 EB-2011-0276 
 Disposition without Hearing 
  
EnWin is in receipt of the Board’s letter dated September 30, 2011.  EnWin 
acknowledges that the Board’s Regulatory Audit group has completed its audit of 
EnWin’s Deferral and Variance Account balances as of December 31, 2008 and the 
group “found no issues... that would materially impact the 2008 DVA balances.” 
 
Given the work completed by the Board’s Regulatory Audit group and its findings, EnWin 
requests that this matter now be disposed of without a hearing.   
 
EnWin submits that the subject of this application has, through the Audit group process, 
been demonstrated to not materially affect the interests of any other party. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 

cc: Michael Buonaguro, Counsel for VECC 

 

 
 


